
POLICE BOARD 
CITY OF CHICAGO 

REPORT OF COMMUNITY INPUT RECEIVED 
AT THE PUBLIC MEETING ON JANUARY 19, 2023 

Date of Report: February 16, 2023 

Four members of the public spoke during the public comments portion of the meeting. See the 
transcript and the video recording of the meeting, posted on the Board’s website, for the 
complete remarks of each speaker. 

The Chicago Police Department responded to the remarks by Lolita Hendrix (see next page). 

The remarks made by the speakers did not require a response in addition to that provided at the 
meeting. 
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• Regarding issues brought forth by Mrs.  
Hendrix, the Bureau of Detectives related that 
the assigned detective met with the Hendrix 
family on 12 October 21 and related medical 
examiner’s findings to the family on 29 October 
21. 

 
On 02 November 2021, disciplinary actions 
were taken against the detective for failure to 
notify next of kin in a timely fashion. 
 
The Department cannot relate any information 
about former officers. 


